
SBMOC Meeting Minutes, September 9, 2023 
 
Club President Roy Atkinson called the meeting to order at 10:06 a.m. and passed the 
attendance sheet. No new members or guests attended. 
 
Club Treasurer Sue Beck presented the Treasurer’s report. The Club currently has $3,1316.41 in 
assets, $4,900 with income from the Greenville Games, including $498 profit from the Games. 
The Truist ending total was $1,328.58, and the PayPal total was $2,097.31.  
 
Roy proposed a Noggin & Natter at Delaney’s, with the date and time to be determined 
(possibly 9/21).  
 
Jerry Azzara talked about the Club Picnic (members only) which will be at Croft State Park on 
November 25, the Saturday after Thanksgiving. We’ll be having prepared food (chicken), and 
we’ll have some firewood on hand. 
 
There are a couple of upcoming car shows, with details on the Club webpage: The 4th Annual 
Honor Ride & Car Show on 9/30, and Autumn in the Mountains. 
 
The Club Christmas Party will be held on December 6. 
 
This month’s lucky winner of the 50/50 drawing was Larry Swinney, who won $29.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:47 a.m.; thanks to Mike Lackey for taking the meeting notes. 
 
 


